OFFICE PHONE: GARFIELD 1-3595

JUNIOR LEAGUE oF SAN FRANCISCO

INCORPORATED

OFFICE: MARK HOPKINS HOTEL
SAN FRANCISCO 8

March 7, 1956

Dear Mrs, Takahashi,

Please accept the thanks of the Art Committee
on behalf of the Junior League of San Francisco, Inc,
for an extremely interesting afternoon on Monday,
March 5.

For most of us, it was the first time we had

had the opportunity to hear, first hand, how many
of the Japanese materials and crafts were made, and
of the problems which now exist in Japanese industry.
Many of your audience that day told me personally
how much they enjoyed hearing you speak, and for this
we are grateful to you. Our gathering was a tremendous
success!
We will look forward to seeing and hearing you
again in the not too distant future; meanwhile, thank

you for being with wysg,
Sincerely,
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JUNIOR LEAGUE OF SAN FRANCISCO
INCORPORATED

EXECUTIVE OFFICE: MARK HOPKINS HOTEL
SAN FRANCISCO 8, CALIF.

Mrs, Talmhashi
Takahashi Imports
1661 Post Street

San Francisco, California
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